
Knights Stream School 
Open Morning

Are you in the KSS zone or thinking of 
moving into our zone? 
- We’d like to invite you to an open morning so you can see how 

Knights Steam School could meet your child’s needs. 

Tuesday, August 13, 2019: 9am - 11.30am 

RSVP: office@knightsstream.school.nz 

www.knightsstream.school.nz 
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